
June 3, 1970

Rabbi Maurice Lamm
Jewish Welfare Board
15 East 26th Street
New York, New York

Dear Moish:

Re: your letter to The Jewish Press about the Fine article.
Absolutely wonderful. Well-phrased, correct, devastating.

Suggestion: Send copies of your correspondence to Ludwig Jesselson and Max Stern.

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL/ek


